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21 May 2019 
 

TRANSFER OF SERVICES FOR TRANSACTION OF SECURITIES FROM CLICKS TRADER PLUS (“CTP”) 
TRADING ACCOUNT TO CIMB INVESTMENT BANK SECURITISED TRADING DIRECT ACCOUNT (“ST 

DIRECT ACCOUNT”) 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We wish to inform you that effective 21 May 2019, CIMB Bank Berhad (“CIMB Bank”) will cease to offer 
Clicks Trader Plus (“CTP”). If you are interested in opening a trading account, you may open a Securitised 
Trading Direct Account (“ST Direct Account”) at any CIMB Investment Bank Berhad branches.   
 
Important Note - For existing CTP Customers: 
 
With effect from 20 June 2019, CIMB Bank will no longer support transaction of securities under CTP 
Trading Account. Your CTP Trading Account will be assigned and transferred by CIMB Bank to a ST Direct 
Account maintained by CIMB Investment Bank Berhad.  
 
To ensure a seamless trading experience, please take note of the following: 
1. To secure trading limit for trades, you are required to deposit monies into your ST Direct Account 

on or after 20 June 2019.  
2. Please arrange to close your CTP Settlement Current Account. 
3. Please complete the Bursa CDS Account Form in order to update your new savings/current 

account number. You may contact your Dealer’s Representative for more information. 
 

Should you require further assistance, you may reach out to:- 
 

CIMB Bank Consumer Contact Centre 03 – 6204 7788  

CIMB Bank Preferred Contact Centre 1300 885 300 

CIMB Investment Bank 
i*Trade@CIMB Customer Service 

03 - 2635 6868 or 
itrade@cimb.com 

 
 
 
Thank you  
 
The Management 
CIMB Bank Berhad 
 
 


